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This Week 

The children came ready to party on Wednesday. They enjoyed party games, 

dancing, singing and party food. What a great way to end a very busy first Term at 

school! The rest of our last week was spent on phonics revision and playing maths 

games to consolidate the skills learnt in lessons. We hope you like the Christmas 

card and gift the children made for you!   

Santa asked us to give parents the following instructions……   

Compulsory Homework for all children to do during the Christmas Break  

Play with your toys                      Eat food that you love 

Watch your favourite film             Have fun with your family 

Do the things that you enjoy         Do something nice for somebody else                                                         

Make people laugh or smile 

 

One of our new topics next term will be 

 ‘Tell me a story’.  

Please share some of your favourite Fairy Tales with your child over Christmas.  

Maybe Santa will include a book of Fairy Tales in their sack?  

  

We would also like to hear about how you spent your Christmas Holiday.  

Let us know by sending some photos via the Evidence Me App to prompt 

discussion in the first week back:  

 

Merry Christmas Everyone! See you all on Monday 6th January 2025. 

 

 


